
   

 

24th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

In maths this week, we have continued our learning in place 

value and thinking about the different ways we can partition 

numbers up to 1000, we have been looking at how each number is made up of 

hundreds, tens and ones. In some cases we didn’t have anything in our tens or ones 

columns and we remembered we need to include our place holders (0).  

 

In English, we have continued learning around our text, The Magic Brush. We have 

explored the characters in the story, in particular Chang and the emperor. We 

discussed how the author has described the characters without telling us. Using 

this information we have written our own character descriptions.   

 

In topic, we worked in groups to write an advert to sell a Stone Age person a bow 

and arrow. We then took turns to present our adverts and received feedback from 

our class about what they liked or what could have been even better.  

 

All children who had their purple reading diary in school should now have a reading 

book. If you have your child’s purple at home please send it in so we can assign the 

child a new book. If you have lost the purple diary please email me and we will sort 

a new one.  

 

Don’t forget Monday we will be swimming and the children will need to bring a 

named bag with swimming wear (one piece), towel, and swimming hat. Please 

make sure all swimming kit is named.  

Our other PE day will be a Tuesday and children will need to come to school 

wearing their PE kit.  

 

We continue to ask that rucksacks are not brought into school as children only need 

lunch boxes, reading diaries and books (Fridays) and a coat.  

  

Any queries or questions please email me or to schedule a phone call email me to 

book a convenient time. If it is anything urgent please email or call the office. 

poplar@watlington.norfolk.sch.uk 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend.  
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